RNC/DET

COPY
LLOYD’'S REGISTER OF SHIPPING

71, Fenchurch Street, London, E.C.3

Twleg Inland: Commities, Telex Telephone: RO Yal $166
Jm E Creergeas; Commifiee, BC.h Telex Mo 24505

8th July, 1966.

Dear Sirs,
M.S. "BERLIN"

The Committee have today had
before them your memorandum of the
28th June, and while they will not press
the Owners to hold the starboard screwshaft
survey before November next, they wish the
Owners to appreciate that they will be
unable to agree to any further deferment
after that date, seeing that the survey
became due so long ago as January 1966.

Yours faithfully,

Classification Manager

The Surveyors,
BREMEN ,
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